

Headteacher: Mr M Fenwick

5<sup>th</sup> September 2023

Dear Parents / Carers

## Year 7 Chromebook Update

We are very excited to welcome our new cohort of Year 7 students to our school tomorrow, I'm sure the students are equally excited and eager to access their new Chromebooks.

We are expecting Chromebooks to arrive at school soon, where our IT department will briefly need to set them up correctly. This means if you have ordered a Chromebook through us we will have them in the next few weeks. We will send further updates once we have more information from Freedom Tech.

If you missed the deadline to order a Chromebook there will be a new portal opening up in September. Once we have the information from Freedom Tech about the portal we will share the information with you. Students who order through this second portal will receive their Chromebooks slightly later.

Just a reminder that students do not have to have a Chromebook ordered through us, any Chromebook or laptop will suffice, however you will not benefit from the warranty.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me on <a href="mailto:viwright@stk.arete.uk">viwright@stk.arete.uk</a>.

Kind regards

Ms V Wright Lead Practitioner

> STOKESLEY SCHOOL, STATION ROAD, STOKESLEY, NORTH YORKSHIRE TS9 5AL



